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PR#149-22 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

 Minister of Constitutional and Political Reform Meets with UN 
Representative 

 
Belmopan. June 9, 2022. 5:15 p.m. 
 
Hon. Henry Charles Usher, Minister of the Public Service, Constitutional and 
Political Reform and Religious Affairs, today met with Mrs. Denise Antonio, 
the United Nations Development Programme (UNDP) Resident 
Representative in Belize.  
 
During the meeting, Minister Usher and Mrs. Antonio discussed the newly 
created Good Governance Unit and how UNDP can actively support the 
growth and development of the unit, especially with the recent creation of the 
People’s Constitutional Committee. 
 
Over the last 40 years, UNDP has been active in supporting the people and 
Government of Belize in the pursuit of national development goals and 
objectives. Mrs. Antonio assured the minister that this support would 
continue.  
 
Ends  
 
 


